STA Request
WHFR(FM) — Facility ID No. 26945

The applicant is in the process of filing a license modification due to the replacement of an omni-
directional antenna with another omni-directional antenna. The replacement antenna has less
gain than the original antenna resulting in a higher TPO of 353 watts. The antenna replacement
and transmitter upgrade were to occur at the same time however the transmitter delivery has been
delayed until April. The existing transmitter is not capable of producing the required TPO and is
limited to 146 watts. Therefore, the applicant is requesting Special Temporary Authority to
operate at 146 watts until the new transmitter arrives.
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